
 

April 15, 2008 

 

The meeting opened in the prescribed manner with the opening prayer and pledge of allegiance 
to the flag.  
 
Roll call of Officers –  2 present, 1 Trustee, 5 absent.  
 
Membership Applications – No new applications were received.  We have 59 members in good 
standing.  
 
Minutes of the last meeting were accepted as read.  
 
Treasurer’s Report – Starting balance $3,142.92, $80 deposits, 0 in disbursements, current 
balance $3,242.92.  
 
Chaplin Report – No report.  
 
Committee Reports- The golf tournament will be held on Tuesday September 30, 2008 at the 
Red Hook Golf Club.  Glen is researching the food menu for the day, and Vince is inquiring 
about the hole-in-one insurance.   
 
Unfinished Business – Future meeting minutes can be viewed at www.vfw7765.org   Hard 
copies of the minutes are available at the post.   
 
New Business- The Auxiliary Officer elections resulted in no changes for the new year.  Don, 
Kevin, Rich, Steve, Alan, and Jim all resumed their positions.   
 
The closing prayer was given.  
 
Next meeting May 20, 2008 at 7:30PM (3rd Tuesday each month) 

http://www.vfw7765.org/

